
September 19,2008 

Executive Director’s Ofice 
Public Service Commission of Kentucky 
P. 0 .  Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 

Regarding: CASE NUMBER 2008-00262 

Dear Sir, 

My name is Billy L. Huffman and I am representing my mother, Laura Ann Huffman 
who resides at 59 Kees Branch Road, Grayson, Kentucky 41 143. My father, Junius 
Huffman is deceased. 

We are requesting information regarding the proposed construction of a 300 foot tower to 
be located at +/- 200 Kees Branch Road and what effect it may have on our property. We 
are for progress and certainly for better cell reception, however, before construction 
begins we need to know a few details about the right of way. Particularly how any road to 
the tower may be built and used and possible sound and environmental issues. I have 
noticed on the plat that some or our property may or may not be involved in the 
construction or maintenance of this project, 

Please put me in contact with someone in your ofice who might be able to answer these 
questions for us. My phone number is cell-1 -270-205-0035,Office-l-270-~62-2800. 
Your help is much appreciated. 

Y 
Bill Huffman 
P.O. Box 118 
Grand Rivers, KY. 42045 


